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We had a wonderful week J 

Please return your child’s permission slip 
for the pumpkin patch and please note 
that they need to bring s cloth bag and 

wear sneakers on the 19th. 

The children had a great time buying 
things with their hard earned paws from 

Pouncer. 

They smiled so beautifully for pictures J 

This Week We Read: 

The Pumpkin Man 

When the Leaf Blew In 

Please, Puppy, Please 

I Have a Pet 

Fall 

 

 

 

 
 

 
2.6-As Many, More and Fewer 
2.7-Ordering Numbers 0 to 5 
2.8-Ordinal Numbers Through 

Fifth 
2.9-Problem Solving-Use Objects 

 
 

 

 
Have a GREAT weekend! 

News Language Arts 

We worked on the letters:  Uu, Vv, Ww, 
Xx, Yy and Zz 

We identified the setting of a story. 

We reviewed identifying the characters 
in a story. 

We Kid Wrote an entry in our Kid 
Writing Journals. 

We introduced the word:  the 

 
	    King and Queen 

 
           AM         PM 

  Liam         Sammy 
 Marin                    Lily 

Math 


